
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

DEAR PRODUCER 

 
This notice serves to inform you that the ear tag and stock 

brand offices at the Livestock and Livestock Products 

Board of Namibia (Previously known as Meat Board) 

main office will officially close end of business on  

17 DECEMBER 2024 

For stock taking, cash up and reconciliation. 

 

The rest of the LLPBN offices will close at 12H00 on 

 18 DECEMBER 2024. 

 

The LLPBN offices will re-open for business on  

06 January 2025 at 08h00.  

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR 

UNDERSTANDING. 


